
Glacier Hills Homeowners Association

Board of Directors’ Meeting

January 17, 2022

On January 17, 2022, Glacier Hills Homeowners Association Board of Directors

members Scott Ogrodnik and Sol Polen met in a special meeting with residents

Tyler and Samantha Jones. The meeting was held at the Jones’ residence. Board

member Greg Doggett was unable to attend the meeting due to illness.

The purpose of the meeting was to inform the Jones’ of the Boards decision

regarding the Highway 2 gate and adjoining roadway. The Board collaboratively

decided after all of its exhaustive due diligence process that the interests of the

Glacier Hills Homeowner’s Association was best served by maintaining year round

access to the Highway 2 gate and adjoining roadway.

Note: Due to inclement weather and Covid concerns, during the Board’s review of

this matter, countless emails and phone calls were part of the process and not

documented in these Board of Directors meeting notes.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sol Polen


